
 

 

 
 

 
 

This week our 
Collective Worship 

theme was: 

Harvest 
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Spellings 

All children should now have their spelling shed login details.  

Please find a link below to the login area: 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%

2Fen-gb 

For week beginning Monday 18th October children will complete list 6 for their year groups. 

Spellings can also be found at: 

https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps  

Writer of the Week 

  

Writer of the Week 

Year 3– Charlie Hall 

Year 4–  Ollie Timmins 

Year 5–  Rory Stanford 

Year 6– Harry Yeomans and Jiya Sabharwaal 

School Dinners!  

Next week back will be week 1 on the menu. 

 

 

After half term there will be a new menu for the autumn/winter. The 

new menus will be on the newsletter next week! 

On Wednesday,  the children enjoyed a special Harvest themed 

menu. All the children who stayed for dinners entered a competition 

to win a lovely fruit basket which was kindly donated by ‘Nice and 

Fresh’ greengrocers. The lucky winner was Imogen Biswas! I hope you 

enjoy your prize! 

Our next themed school dinner day will be on 4th November to 

celebrate Diwali, all children who stay dinners will again have the 

opportunity to enter into a competition!  

 Just let your teacher know  

during the register! 

https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb
https://www.edshed.com/en-gb/login?return_url=https%3A%2F%2Fwww.spellingshed.com%2Fen-gb
https://www.christchurchfederation.co.uk/junior-curriculum-maps


Advertise on our Newsletter 

We would like to offer the chance for local businesses to advertise on our news-

letter for a charge of £20. If you would like to advertise on our newsletter, please 

contact the school office.  

Harvest 

We were once again blown away by the generosity of our families this year.  Our absolutely huge collection of food and 
hygiene products were collected and extremely gratefully received by the Friends of the Good Shepherd. 

 

 

A Huge thankyou to everyone who donated. It is wonderful that we can support our local community in this way. 

 

 

 
 
Thank you again to Nice 
and Fresh Greengrocers 
who kindly donated a 
fruit basket for our 
harvest competition!  



Thought of the Week 

Worship theme:  Harvest 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Dates for your Diary (new information in bold) 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Monday 18th October and Tuesday 19th October—Parents’ evening– link for each class will be available on the blog. 

Teachers will send appointments via Marvellous Me. We had some forms returned without a child’s name. If you have not 

received an appointment by after school today, please let us know. 

Monday 18th October– Author focus day across the school. There is no charge or dress code. The children will be enjoying 

learning about an author in depth throughout the day 

Friday 22nd October– Break up for half term. 

Monday 1st November– Children return to school. 

Thursday 4th November—Diwali Day. A special menu will be available for school dinners. There will also be a competition/ 

prize draw for all children who stay dinners. 

Friday 12th November—Children in Need—Spotty theme £1 voluntary contribution in cash. A special menu will be  

available for school dinners. 

Monday 15th November—Odd sock day (anti– bullying week) 

Monday 22nd November– Kenya Day. No charge, patterned clothes if possible. 

Friday 3rd December—Flu immunisation nasal sprays (permission slips will be issued closer to the time) 

 

Virtual Parents Evening 
 
Our Virtual Parents evenings will be held on Monday 18th and Tuesday 19th October. All 
appointments have been sent out today. If you have not received your appointment, please 
let the school office know. We had some forms returned which did not have the child’s 
name on. We would hate for someone to miss out that wanted to see their child’s teacher. 
 



 
Christmas Cards 

The PFA have kindly organised for the children to design Christmas cards again this year. Below is a preview of the products 

which will be available! 

 

 
 

Secondary Applications 

Please be aware that 31.10.21 is the closing date for secondary applications 

Inappropriate Netflix Series 

It has come to our attention there is a new series on Netflix called ‘Squid Game’ which is 

inappropriate for children. On first glance it looks harmless. However, in reality the series is 

very violent and inappropriate for young children. Although the series is rated 15, we felt it 

was important to bring this to your attention due to initially innocent appearance of the 

series.   



ABM Menu Week 1 



ABM Menu Week 2 



ABM Menu Week 3 


